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Date: January 15, 2020 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

Re:   Roofing Projects for 2020 – Sinking Fund 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the bid results for 
the Summer 2020 Roofing projects (full roof replacements) at Emerson Middle 
School, Livonia Career Technical Center, and Rosedale Elementary. This 
Sinking Fund project is a continuation of the District’s roof replacement program. 
Bids were received and opened on December 11, 2019, with post-bid interviews, 
along with follow-up, taking place on December 16 and January 7, 2020. The 
LPS Team, working in partnership with Roofing Technologies Associates (RTA) 
and Plante Moran CRESA (PMC) are recommending Royal Roofing for Emerson 
and LCTC and Quality Roofing for Rosedale as the low responsible bidders. 
Details of the bid results, along with recommendation letters from PMC and RTA 
are attached. Please add this as an agenda item to the January 21, 2020 
Committee of the Whole meeting.  

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 
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